From: Hilliard, Ralph W.

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 12:06 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: FW: DRB November Packets

See below

Ralph Hilliard Planning Manager Planning Department - City of Gainesville Telephone: (352) 334-5022 FAX: (352) 334-2648

FYI: Under Florida's public records law, most written communications to or from City officers and employees regarding City business are public records and are available to the public upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.

Please note that normal hours are now 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday.

From: Mairead Slaughter [mailto:mairead.slaughter@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 6:11 PM

To: Brown, Maki

**Subject:** Re: DRB November Packets

Dear Mr. Brown,

I am so sorry, but I do not believe I am eligible to be a part of the Development Review Board. I foolishly applied under the impression that being a UF student would be enough to cover the residency requirement, but after my initial meeting with Mr. Lawrence I realized that I don't think I am eligible as I am an out of state student and still am a resident of Maryland. Furthermore, I am a senior and will be graduating this year and unable to fulfill my 2-3 year duty seeing as I have a job with PricewaterhouseCoopers in Washington DC lined up beginning this May.

Again, I am so sorry for any inconvenience. Mairead Slaughter

# Young, Shaneka

From:

Tolbert, Candasy

Sent:

Wednesday, December 17, 2014 4:25 PM

To:

Young, Shaneka

**Subject:** 

Gainesville Human Rights Board

Shaneka, at the December 11 Human Rights Board meeting, Chairman Carl Ramey resigned. We elected the following:

Chair - Jeremiah Tattersall Vice Chair - Marie Small

Please advertise Mr. Ramey's position as soon as you can. Thanks.

## Candasy Tolbert

Office of Equal Opportunity 222 East University Avenue PO Box 490, Station 52 Gainesville, FL 32627 352.334.5051 x8727 Fax 352.334.2088

"Committed to leading the way as a resource by making a difference to all citizens, employees and visitors in the City of Gainesville"

HOW MAY I BE A RESOURCE TO YOU TODAY?

This notice is to inform the City of Gainesville Beautification Board of the resignation of William Russell Anderson. I am withdrawing from my role as a board member in order to focus on furthering my education.

Thank you for these past two years and I hope to have the opportunity to serve again in the future.

Sincerely,

William Russell Anderson 229-269-1986 wranders@gmail.com

## Young, Shaneka

From:

Crawford, Kristy M.

Sent:

Wednesday, January 07, 2015 11:47 AM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Cc:

Keleher, Shannon E.; C. Elisabeth Manley (elisabeth@bda-la.net)

Subject:

FW: PRPB -Resignation

Please process the below resignation for the Public Recreation and Parks Board.

Kristy Crawford 352.393.8749

From: Elisabeth Manley [mailto:Elisabeth@bda-la.net]

Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 11:44 AM

To: John Snyder

Cc: Crawford, Kristy M.; Keleher, Shannon E.

Subject: RE: PRPB - Thurs., Jan. 8 Master Plan meeting reminder

Thank you, John, and we will certainly miss you. Please of course come back whenever you feel it a better time- We appreciated your input and involvement! Glad to hear that you are excited about your reading volunteering- That is certainly a great need.

#### Elisabeth

### C. Elisabeth Manley, RLA

Buford Davis + Associates 2406 NW 43<sup>rd</sup> Street Gainesville, FL 32606 Phone: 352-335-1896 Mobile: 352-562-6014 Fax: 352-373-6407

From: John Snyder [mailto:snyderids@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 8:48 AM

To: Elisabeth Manley

Subject: Re: PRPB - Thurs., Jan. 8 Master Plan meeting reminder

## Hi Elizabeth,

I need to resign my position on the board. I've not been engaged in its work and am feeling increasingly guilty about it. I've begun volunteering with an organization whereby I work one-on-one on reading with third graders at a local charter school, an endeavor that I find more appropriate for my temperament and interests. I'm sure you will find a replacement who will be more engaged than I have been.

Sincerely, John

# Young, Shaneka

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Luhrman, Earline K. Wednesday, January 14, 2015 7:18 AM Young, Shaneka Hilliard, Ralph W. FW: City Beautification Board
Shaneka,	
Daniel Rodriguez a new member	r never attended a meeting and now has moved to Fort Lauderdale, Florida.
Thanks,	
Earline	
Original Message From: Rodriguez, Daniel J [mailto Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 To: Luhrman, Earline K. Subject: Fwd: City Beautification	2:33 PM
Hello,	
etc. I wanted to inform you on my st	my junk mail. I found it odd that I have not been getting information regarding meetings tatus as I accepted and offer to work at EDSA, a landscape architecture firm in Fort ugust 2015. Afterwards I plan on working on Organic farm in England while enrolling for oucestershire.
I will be back in Gainesville Janu	ary 2016.
I apologize for not communicati	ing ths sooner.
Thank you,	
Daniel Rodriguez	
Original Message Subject: City Beautification Boa Date: Tue, 13 Jan 2015 09:12:27 From: "Luhrman, Earline K." < <u>l</u> To: "'Djrodriguez91@ufl.edu'" < Cc: Anita Spring < <u>cbbgainesville</u>	7 -0500 uhrmanek@cityofgainesville.org> < <u>Dirodriguez91@ufl.edu</u> >
Daniel,	

Are you planning on attending the City Beautification board meetings?

You were elected to serve in September 2014 but I haven't seen you at a meeting yet. We would really enjoy having you to serve on the board but attendance is important so one can express their onion about our projects. Your contribution is very important to the board; however, if you cannot serve, please let me know as soon as possible.

There is a meeting tonight beginning at 5:30 at the Thomas Center building "A" located 306 NE 6th Avenue in room 204.

I hope to see you tonight!

Thanks,

Earline Luhrman
Urban Forestry Inspector

Planning & Development Services Station 11 352-334-5022 Office Phone: 352-393-8188

Cell phone: 352-316-5731

Fax: 352-334-2648

Office Hours: M-Th 7:00 AM-5:30 PM

Certified Arborist -FL-0794

**Trees Are Cool** 

Trees provide many benefits to people and the communities we live in.